TOWN OF NEWPORT PUBLIC HEARING PROPOSED SUNAPEE STREET REALIGNMENT

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, December 2, 2013 at 6:30pm in the Board of Selectmen Meeting Room, 15 Sunapee Street, Newport, NH regarding the proposed realignment of Sunapee Street at the intersection of Main Street. A representative from the NH DOT will be presenting the project, as shown below:



Key:

Bright green – Slope/grass
Purple – Sidewalk
Orange – Non-travel pavement
Yellow – Travel way
Light green/blue – Raised island/cobbles